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Date: November 8, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECS)

Subject: CLEC:Ss - Availability of New Collocation Power Options from a BellSouth Battery

Distribution Fuse Board (BDFB)

In response to requests from CLECs for additional collocation power options from BellSouth
BDFBs in its central offices, BellSouth has developed new standards.

Effective immediately, BellSouth will make available additional collocation power increments of
70, 80, 90 and 100 amps for redundant power feeds from a BellSouth BDFB in its central
offices. CLECs may now request any of these new power increments on an application for
collocation submitted to BellSouth. BellSouth’s existing procedures and rate structure currently
in effect for each state will be applied to each of these new power options.

To place an order for any of these newly available power increments using the BellSouth
mechanized application process (e-Application), simply input the desired amperage in Section 7
of the application. A reminder note in this section currently indicates that a maximum of

60 amps is all that is permitted. Please disregard this note and enter the desired amperage

(up to a maximum of 100 amps). This reminder will be changed on the next release/upgrade to
the system.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.
Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley — Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services

9271b7536404



